
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Cobb County… 

Nightly Lane Closures on I-285 for Orchard Road Bridge 

Demolition Extended 
 

What:      
Weather permitting; Georgia Department of Transportation contractors will close two 

northbound and two southbound lanes on I-285 between Paces Ferry Road to just past the 

Atlanta Road Bridge. The closures will take place Wednesday, September 7 until Saturday, 

September 10 and Monday, September 12 until September 17. The closure will allow crews 

to continue construction on the Orchard Road Bridge.  

 

When:           
Nightly from 9 p.m., until 5 a.m., from Wednesday, September 7 until Saturday, September 10 

Nightly from 9 p.m., until 5 a.m., from Monday, September 12 until Saturday, September 17 

 

Where:  
I-285 northbound and southbound between Paces Ferry Road to just past the Atlanta Road 

Bridge. 
 

Advisory:  
Motorists are advised to slow down and proceed with caution through this area; workers and 

heavy equipment will be in close proximity to the roadway.  
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